
 

 

Hi Southwester! 

Thank you for completing the first action item of submitting your personal email address. 

The next step is for you to get access to the new system SWGreat! Employee Connect. 

Our current go live date is mid-October.  This is subject to change, and we’ll notify you if 

it does.  

You’ll be receiving additional emails in the coming weeks outlining how to login to the 

SWGreat! Employee Connect system with your assigned user name, plus an invitation to 

attend a virtual session explaining our new electronic open enrollment process.  

 

 

The Southwest Gas Benefits Team is excited to help prepare and support you as we 
transition to this convenient, online, mobile system. We’re in this together!  
 
Want more information? Visit https://www.swgas.com/always-connected or reach out to 
 us at benefits@swgas.com with questions or to get support.    
 
Your SWG Benefits Team  
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